Steven Seee

From: Lindsay DaSilva <lindsayraposa@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:54 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As a dedicated professional in the aesthetic industry, | have
had the privilege of working alongside Paige. Paige is a knowledgeable and skilled provider who prioritizes patient safety
while delivering outstanding care that keeps her patients happy and confident.

If this bill does not pass, professionals like Paige—and the patients who trust her—will face even longer unnecessary
disruptions in care. Losing providers of her caliber would negatively impact the quality and accessibility of aesthetic
treatments in Rhode Island, potentially leading patients to seek services elsewhere, in even less regulated environments.

Not to mention, the huge impact this would have on Rhode Island's small businesses.

| urge you to support Bill H-5351 to protect our industry, our patients, and the hardworking providers who uphold the
highest standards of safety and care.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Lindsay DaSilva

508-558-8196



